
Book week 

Yesterday we celebrated book week here at school and it was amazing to see so 
many wonderful costumes. We are incredibly fortunate for our students to have 
such a talented and dedicated MARC van teacher, Ms G has showcased some amaz-
ing books that have been shortlisted for this year. Thank-you to all the Mum’s and 
Dad’s who helped with the creation and purchasing of such an amazing group of cos-
tumes. 

School Online Platform 

Over the past few weeks I have been busily working and researching a new platform 
for our school to utilise as we are finding our current platform, uEducateUs, is no 
longer meeting the needs of what I as a leader, believe our school needs. I am inter-
ested in hearing from families thoughts that have used other platforms such as Com-
pass or Sentral, before making a decision. If you have any feedback please let me 
know ASAP. 

Parent Opinion  

The Parent / Caregiver / Guardian Opinion Survey is open unƟl Friday 8 September 
2023, and currently we have only 9 responses. Can I please urge people to log into 
and complete the survey as it provides us with vital feedback for future planning and 
direcƟon. The survey will be conducted online, only takes 20 minutes to complete, and 
can be accessed at any convenient Ɵme within the survey period on desktop computers, 
laptops, tablets or smartphones. 

Gym Program                                                                                                                                  
Our gym program commenced today and will run every Wednesday 
for 4 weeks. This year we are combining with Bridgewater  Primary 
School students. There will be no cost to families as we are covering 
it through a wellbeing grant. Students are to wear comfortable pants without zips or 
studs, (no jeans) eg: track pants. Long hair must be Ɵed back and no  jewellery is to be 
worn, girls with pierced ears are to have their ears taped if they cannot  remove earrings. 
Students will also need a refillable drink boƩle  
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Grade P/1 Maisie 

For displaying the strength of Perspective 

Which demonstrates our school value of Team Work 

Congratulations Maisie on being the Star of the Week. You have shown the strength of Perspective by being a problem 

solver within our classroom. You are always ready to lend a hand, offer a suggestion on how someone can solve a 

problem or explain what you would do. You are a very caring and compassionate member of the Hakea Classroom. 

Keep up the super work and attitude Maisie! 

 

Grade P1 Tom R. 

For displaying the strength of Perspective 

Which demonstrates our school value of Team Work 

Congratulations Tom on being the Star of the Week. You have shown the strength of Perspective by being a problem 

solver within our classroom. You are always ready to lend a hand, offer a suggestion on how someone can solve a 

problem or explain what you would do. You are a very caring and compassionate member of the Hakea Classroom. 

Keep up the super work and attitude Tom! 

 

Grade 2/3 Jarrah 

For displaying the strength of Perspective. 

Which demonstrates our school values of Teamwork. 

Congratulations Jarrah on being star of the week. Jarrah has had an amazing week, showing a willingness to 
complete all tasks set to him and his amazing efforts in Mental maths. Jarrah has shown great teamwork throughout 

the week helping his classmates and being an active member of our class. 

Keep up the great work Jarrah! 

 

Grade  4/5/6 Clem 

For displaying the strength of Perspective.  

Which demonstrates our school value of Teamwork. 

Congratulations Clem on being star of the week. You have demonstrated our focus value of the week ‘perspective’. You 

worked exceptionally well with your group during Discovery which was even noticed by people from other groups. You 

listened to the ideas and opinions of your group members and made them feel valued. 

Keep up the great work Clem! 

Stars of 

the Week 

Lockwood SOUTH:  Growing Together:  Learning Forever 



Lockwood SOUTH:  Growing Together:  Learning Forever 

Father’s Day Stall 

The Grade 6 students will be running the Father's 
Day stall this Year. They have ordered items which 

will be combined into packs. We have 3 options 
available, costing $13 each. Please add your prefer-
ences to the sheet, 1-3, with 1 being the option you 
would prefer the most, as we only have 12 of each 

pack and cannot guarantee your first preference. An 
order form is attached to today’s newsletter. Please 

complete one order form per child and return to 
school by next Tuesday 29th August 

Term 2 & 3 

Each Friday our grade 6 leader-
ship team will be selling pies and 

sausage rolls for lunch . Order 
forms need to be returned by 
9am Thursday morning each 

week. 

OSHC                                                                                             
We conƟnued our island 
building with the kineƟc 
sand this week.  The chil-
dren decorated their 
states, then joined them 
together to form the island.  
Some interesƟng and crea-
Ɵve techniques were used to create mountains and edges.  

We also played charades, 
which was a lot of fun. 

Outside we pracƟsed kick-
ing the football,  playing 
tagging and chasing 
games.                                                                               

Thankyou Larnie & Sue 

Breakfast Club                                                                      
Breakfast Club will run 3 days a week,  every Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Thursday from 8am to 8:40am. 
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ok Week will be over for most schools when read this, 
and what a fabulous they time we have had! It is 
always so wonderful to see students dressing up and 
celebrating books. Below are the CBCA 2023 win-
ners and honour books. The MARC van has all of 
these (excluding the older readers category).  

Thank you to all the people at home who have 
helped make this years Book Week a memorable 
time for us all. 

 

 



2024Enrol-
ments 

2025 
We are now taking our 2024 prep enrol-
ments.  Thank-you to families of preps for 
next year who have already returned their 
enrolment forms.   

We are in the process of creaƟng our budg-
ets for 2024 and need to know numbers as 
it is essenƟal for our planning.  

Can I please ask any families who are en-
rolling for 2024 to please get an enrolment 
form from the school office and return the 
completed forms along with a copy of birth 
cerƟficate and immunisaƟon details as 
soon as possible as it will allow us to plan 
for 2024. 

Hats 
It is coming up to Hat wearing Ɵme of year 
again: 1st September to 31st April as part of 
our SunSmart Policy.                                                                                                                                                                 

Slouch hats -$14                                   
Bucket hats -$11 

ScholasƟc Book Club                                                                     
Issue 6 was aƩached to last week's newsleƩer.  Orders 
can be processed through LOOP or placed through the 
school by bringing orders, with money to 
the school office.  Please return to the 
school office by Monday 28th August                                                                    
Thankyou Jo Egan 


